Allen, Amber

From: Ross Hinton

Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 11:21 AM

To: drew stokola

Cc: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Re: ATTN: Amber Allen GF 21-135458- 3411 CLEARVIEW DR

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Amber-
| am confirming my agreement to the demolition of the Stokola home.

Thank you,

Ross Hinton

On Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 9:05 AM drew stokola <austindrew@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Amber,
Our neighbor Ross Hinton (cc'd) of 3414 Cherry Lane, Austin, TX 78703 is traveling and emailed me a copy of his
comment - in favor of demolition. I'm submitting the attached signed comment on his behalf.

Thank you for posting this comment, let us know if you have any questions -

Kenneth "Drew" Stokola
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





